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February 19, 2025 

 

 

 

TreeFolks INC. 

PO Box 1395 

Del Valle, TX 78617 

Attn: Valerie Tamburri and Marina Weikel 

 

 

 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Planting Application – CTRFP 2024 

 
 
Dear Valerie and Marina, 

 

Thank you for submitting an application for the Central Texas Floodplain Reforestation Project 2024 in 

Bastrop, Blanco, Burnet, Comal, Caldwell, Guadalupe, Hays, Travis, and Williamson counties, TX. I’m 

writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated February 19, 2025. 

Final crediting documents including the Project Design Document (PDD) and supporting attachments are 

due to City Forest Credits by June 21, 2025.  

 

Thanks for your continued partnership. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jen Kullgren 

Senior Program Manager, City Forest Credits 

 


